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It’s that time of year … again!! 

Covid notwithstanding, we can see the signs of hustle and bustle as people ‘gear’ up for Christmas. 

Retail therapy appears to be alive and well! 

In what has been a forgettable year in terms of lockdowns, border closures, vaccinations and covid 

testing queues, its encouraging to see emerging signs of normality popping up here and there. 

Although its too early to predict when these troubles will eventually go away, this note is to let you 

know that we definitely won’t be going away. 

Price Financial Intelligence will be open every business day over the Christmas/New 

Year period. 

Several of our staff will be away on holidays of course but should anything crop up that needs our 

immediate or urgent attention, there will be someone here to assist. Please don’t hesitate to contact 

us. 

In the meantime, all at PFI wish all our clients and friends a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy and Safe New Year. 


